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December 5, 1979
Project No. 0037-00

Sargent & Lundy's Response to
Report of NRC Inspection,
Report Number 99900507/79-04

Mr. Uldis Potapovs
Chief, Vendor Inspection Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Dear Mr. Potapovs:

This letter is in response to the finding identified in your
Inspection Report, Number 99900507/79-04, received by Sargent &
Lundy November 19, 1979.

Sargent & Lundy's response to the finding is as follows:

Finding

Sargent & Lundy Topical Report number SL-TR-1A, Revision 5,
Section 02.05, requires " indoctrination and training of personnel
performing activities affecting quality as necessary to provide
assurance that appropriate proficiency in the application of the
QA Program and implementing quality assurance procedures is
achieved and maintained. This training is accomplished in accor-
dance with appropriate procedures and lesson plans approved by the
Head, QA Division"

Implementing procedure GQ-2.04, QA Training Section 3.0.A.2,
states in part:

" Personnel who perform quality-related activities shall. . .

receive training when one or more of the following criteria .
apply:
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When an individual is promoted or transferred from
one position, division, or department to another.
When an individual is hired. When an individual was
absent from a previously scheduled class."

Contrary to the above, a number of persons performing safety-
related work have not received all required QA training although
one or more of the above criteria apply. These personnel include
project leaders, engineers, and designers in the structural,
mechanical and electrical design and drafting divisions.
Response

As of December 5, 1979, all persons performing quality-related
activities have either received all required QA training or have
been scheduled to attend classes for this training.

In order to prevent recurrence of this finding, personnel that
fail to complete their required QA training as scheduled will be
removed from quality-related activities on nuclear projects
until these requirements are complete.

If there are any questions regarding our response, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Yours very truly,

YW
J. E. McFarland
Head, Quality Assurance Division
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In duplicate
Copies:
R. W. Patterson
L. E. Ackmann
W. A. Chittenden
R. N. Bergstrom
W. G. Hegener
D. C. McClintock
J. M. McLaughlin *

P. M. DeBlake
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